
FACILITIES COMMITTEE SUB COMMITTEE 
DECEMBER 16, 1994, 10:00AM 

MINUTES 

MEMBERS PRESENT: John Keefe, Chairman 
Commissioner Billy King 
Dan Ford, Chief Jailer 
Bob Stanger, County Engineer 
Cliff Spiller, Asst. County Manager 

MEMBER ABSENT: Sheriff Earl Butler 

Commissioner Keefe called the meeting to order. The Committee 
developed the following schedule: 

1. On December 21, 1994, 8:00AM the Committee will select three 
of the eight architectural firms for an oral presentation. 

2. Meet with Tindall Concrete Products on January 10 to receive 
a presentation concerning privatization of the jail. 

3. Oral Presentation by Architectural Firms - January 12 
Firms will be asked to address inter-city vs. rural jail. 

4. A recommendation will be forwarded to the County Manager 
reference an architectural firm. 

5. The Board of Commissioners will select a firm at their 
February 6 commissioners' meeting. 

Dan Ford, Chief Jailer, said he would put 
information reference "new generation jail", i.e., 
rural. 

MEETING RECESSED UNTIL DECEMBER 21, 1994, 8:00AM 
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